
Shawn Bayliss <shawn.bayliss@lacity.org> Tue, Oct 21, 2014 at 4:13 PM
To: DJ.Moore@lw.com
Cc: Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>, GEORGE.MIHLSTEN@lw.com, Tanner Blackman 
<Tanner.Blackman@lacity.org>

Ms. Gin, ,
Our office concurs with the applicant's request for an extension to December 16th, 2014 for the matter to be 
heard at City Council.
Please let me know if there are any questions.
Thank You,

Shawn Bayliss
Director of Planning & Land Use 
Office of Councilmember Paul Koretz 
(213)473-7005; Fax: (213) 978-2250 
Email: Shawn.Bayliss@lacity.org

For more Council District 5 news, please sign up at http://cd5.lacity.org/NEWSLETTERSIGNUP/index.htm.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail message and any attachments hereto are intended solely for the review of the designated 
recipient(s) and originate from the office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz (the "Councilmember"). This message and any .' 
attachments may not be used, reviewed, copied, published, disseminated, redistributed, or forwarded without the express written permission 
of the Councilmember or his Chief of Staff. The information in this electronic mail message and any attachments is confidential and may be 
privileged. If you are not a designated recipient of this communication or if you have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender by reply mail, then destroy any and all copies of this message and attachments and delete them from your system.
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